
Item 24 Annex A 

Martindale Avenue – Petition Text: 
 
As new parents at Heather Ridge Infant School, we, the undersigned, call on Surrey Heath 
Borough Council and Surrey County Council to take immediate action to improve the road safety in 
Martindale Avenue - specifically outside the school entrances. 
 
Following some recent near misses we urgently require your support in implementing enhanced 
safety measures which could include 20mph speed limits; high visibility warning signs and ideally a 
traffic light pedestrian crossing system outside of the school entrance. 
 
In addition, we would request that strict restrictions are put in place around delivery/collection times 
for vans/recycling lorries etc who frequently block the roads and pavements at the busiest times of 
day for the school and local nursery school; this causes significantly hampered visibility for drivers 
and also blocks pavement access for pedestrians. 
 
We want our children to grow up free of fear from speeding traffic and ultimately keep their safety 
as paramount importance. We do not want to wait for an accident to occur before action is taken. 
 
We will be monitoring the situation on a daily basis over the next few weeks and will maintain a log 
of factual and photographic evidence to support our case. 


